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To:

Mr. Jim Andrews,
H.R. Manager
Miami Glass Works

June 03, 2012

Dr. Mr. Andrews,

This letter is regarding my resignation from the position of Senior Manager – Logistics.

I would like to say that I have been offered a challenging role in a new company with more responsibilities and authority in my hands. 
So, I have decided to accept this job offer.

Please accept this as my formal resignation letter. My last working day will be June 20th. 
At last, I would like to thank this company for everything it provided me so far. The guidance and experience I received here was really great and, I know it well that it will always help me in my future ahead.

My contact no. is – 456-455-7854. I would like to stay in touch with you.

Yours sincerely,
Derrick Bryant
(Sr. Mgr. - Logistics)
Miami Glass Works
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